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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson David Adkins at 9:15 a.m. on February 15, 2000 in Room
514-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Allen - excused
Representative Kline - excused
Representative Peterson - excused
Representative Weber - excused

Committee staff present: Alan Conroy, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Leah Robinson, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Stuart Little, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Paul West, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Deb Hollen, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Mike Corrigan, Revisor of Statutes Office
Dave Stallings, Assistant to the Chairman
Mary Shaw, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Ron Snell, National Council of State Legislatures, Denver, Colorado

Others attending: See attached list

Information was distributed to the Committee regarding the Children’s Initiatives Fund (Attachment 1).

Overview of Performance Budgeting in Other States 

Chairman Adkins welcomed Mr. Ronald Snell, National Council of State Legislatures of Denver,
Colorado.  Mr. Snell presented detailed information to the Committee regarding Performance-Based 
Budgeting (Attachment 2).  He described performance-based budgeting (PBB), reasons for adopting it,
and how to implement it.  Mr. Snell also provided information about the following states which he noted
are examples of the way performance expectations are linked to agency appropriations in those states:

• Florida (Attachment 3)
• Texas (Attachment 4)
• Louisiana (Attachment 5)

There were Committee questions and detailed discussions regarding performance budgeting.  The
Chairman thanked Mr. Snell for appearing before the Committee.

Bill Introductions

Chairman Adkins recognized Representative Neufeld who explained that the SRS Oversight Committee
had introduced a bill on dental practices earlier in the year and was found to be flawed when it got to
Committee and are now wanting to re-introduce the bill worded correctly.  Representative Neufeld made a
motion, seconded by Representative Landwehr, to introduce a bill regarding dental practices for federally
qualified health care centers.  Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m.   The next meeting is scheduled for February 16, 2000.


